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November 22, 2023 
 
 
To:  San Juan County Commission 
 
The San Juan County Economic Development Board met on November 14th, to confirm San Juan County 
Residents, Samantha Sanders and Karry Deeter to the Board.   Samantha Sanders will be replacing Andria 
Wilson, who has vacated her Board position.   Karry Deeter will be representing the community of LaSal, 
Utah.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kaeden Kulow, Interim Board Chair 
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